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From First Midwest Bank - We Are Limiting Our Lobby Access

At First Midwest Bank, the health and well-being of our customers are our top priority.

To minimize health risks from the Coronavirus (COVID-19), and in response to the latest
recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the
State of Missouri, we have decided to temporarily limit lobby access at all our branch
locations until further notice.

We will continue to offer complete banking services during regular business hours at our
drive-thru windows. Please call us at 573-624-3571 to schedule an appointment to
complete any of the following:

Safe deposit box services

Essential loan meetings

New deposit account opening

Other urgent business not able to be completed over the phone

There are a number of ways you can remotely manage your finances without entering the
bank. Review your options below and be sure to contact us if you need assistance utilizing
or enrolling in the products.

/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=ve61
/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=ve4t
javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


Drive-thru windows

ATMs

Night deposit drop boxes

Online Banking

Mobile Banking

iTalk Telephone Banking

Online Loan Payments

Thank you for being a First Midwest customer. We will continuously monitor the latest
updates from the CDC in order to resume regular branch lobby operations as soon as
possible. You may check for regular updates here.
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